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Dear Senators, 

 

I strongly support SB703. Immigrants in Oregon currently have insufficient legal and 

other forms of support as they try to navigate their immigration status. They are our 

neighbors, our friends, our co-workers. One major resource where help has been 

sought has had their federal funding revoked leading to even fewer legal services 

that are available and affordable. Please support this bill and its funding. 

Mary Kinnick 


